
25th February 2016

Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely week off
school!

This week we launched our new topic for this half term ‘Bears’
and we loved listening to the story Goldilocks and the 3 Bears.
We have been very excited and involved in lots of new activities.
The bear’s cottage role play has been very busy with the
children retelling the story and dressing up as characters from
the story.

In our class topic book we have been drawing and painting our
favourite characters and parts of the story and also made some
porridge with Mrs Johnston at snack time.
To see the children busy in Nursery activities please visit our
school website.

Magical moment slips are attached to our letter this week.
Please keep returning the children’s news and achievements we
love reading about them

Book Week

29th February- 4th March

Next week we have a very busy time celebrating National
Book week.
Here are some dates for your diary as parents are involved in
this too!

Family story time
AM children-Tuesday 1st 9-9.30am

PM children-Wednesday 2nd 2.30-3pm

Parents are welcome to join us and read a story with your child
during this time.

Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day.
Children are to come dressed as a character from their
favourite story book.

Enjoy your weekend
The Nursery Team


